White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting April 9, 2018

Supervisor Dorwin Marshall called the regular board meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. on Monday, April 9, 2017. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Aaron Graf, Clerk Leela Vernon, Trustee Diane Graf, Trustee John Kemler, and Zoning Administrator Rick Martinez. Trustee Graf led us in the pledge of allegiance.

A Motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Trustee Graf to accept the minutes of the March 9, 2018 Board Meeting. Motion carried.

A Motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the minutes of the Budget Hearing. Motion Carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Kemler to approve the treasurer's report as printed and placed on file. Motion carried.

We went over the recommendations by C-More Green for the ball fields.

Rick Martinez gave his report.

A motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Treasurer Graf to have 2 porta-potties in the park for the season due to the amount of usage. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Trustee Graf to pay bills as presented. Motion carried.

Supervisor Marshall adjourned the meeting at 8:25 p.m

Respectfully Submitted,

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk White Oak Township